
 

A big thank you to the PTA for purchasing 

the books for our “One School-One Book” 

for the month of PARP. We will be 
reading Wish by Barbara O’Connor. 

Students should have received a calendar 
and a PARP reading log. Please be sure to 

have students return the slips by the 

dated Fridays. 

 
 

Outside Recess: 
 

Please be sure students come with outdoor 
clothes for recess. We go out unless it is 

raining or bitter cold. 

 

 
 

For safety of our students: 
 

The front parking lot will be closed to cars, to 

allow buses in and out between: 8:00-9:00 

and 2:45-3:30 

 
During these times, please park in the back lot 

near the gym entrance and enter the building 
through the main office. 

 
PTA News 

 

http://www.goldenknightspta.org/  

PTA Fundraisers support programs all year 

long. 

 Spirit Wear Sales all 

year! www.hpgkpta.com 

Upcoming Dates of Interest: 

 PTA Meeting 12/14 at 6pm @ GWF 

 

 Dates to Remember 
 

Nov. 27-Dec. 22: One School, One 

                              Book PARP 

Dec. 14: PTA Meeting 6:00pm @ GWF 

Dec. 14: Elementary Winter Concert, 

HS auditorium 6:30pm  

Dec. 25-Jan 1: Winter Recess 

 
 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Jan 2: Students report back to school 

Jan. 11: PTA Meeting 4:00pm @ HPE 

Jan. 15: Martin Luther King, Jr. Day- No   

               School 

Jan. 23: National Reading Day 

 

 
 

 

*Check on our website for pictures of 

all the events happening at school! 

 

 

Mrs. Vergis- Principal 

Mrs. Gorea- Secretary 

 

Office phone number: 

315-865-8151 

 

Mrs. Schram- Nurse 

315-865-7261 
 

Contacts 

 

  

http://www.goldenknightspta.org/
http://www.hpgkpta.com/


 

Homework to Expect This 

Week 
 

Monday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 

 

Tuesday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 

 

Wednesday: blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah 

 

Thursday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 
 

Want to Add a Picture 

Instead of Text? 

 

Click on a text box. Go 

to the insert menu 

above and insert a 

picture!  
 

The Elementary (Grades 4th-6th) Winter 

Concert will be held on Thursday, 

December 14th at Holland Patent High 

School. The concert will begin at 6:30 PM in 

the Auditorium. Please contact your child’s 

performing ensemble teacher if you have 

any questions or concerns. Family and 

friends are encouraged to attend and 

celebrate the hard work of the music 

students. 

 

◄ Nov 2017 December 2017 Jan 2018 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
     1 Day 3 

 

2  
 

3  
 

4 Day 4 
 

5 Day 5 
 

6 Day 6 
 

7 Day 1 
 

8 Day 2 
 

9  
 

10  
 

11 Day 3 
 
Deadline for “Toys for 
Tots” Donations 

12 Day 4 
 
Deadline for “Foothills 
Christmas Basket” 
Donations 

13 Day 5 
 

14 Day 6 
PTA Meeting 6:00pm at 
GWF 
 
Elementary Concert- HS 
Aud. 6:30pm 

15 Day 1 
 

16  
 

17  
 

18 Day 2 
 

19 Day 3 
 

20 Day 4 
 

21 Day 5 
 
Deadline for “Rome 
Humane Society” 
Donations 

22 Day 6 
 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29  
 

30  
 

31  
 

Winter Recess is 12/25/17-1/1/18. 
Student report back to school on 1/2/18. 

 

WINTER RECESS 

http://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/January-2018


 

Snapshots of Our Month 

 Fourth Graders in Mrs. Bates class assemble a 
DOODLING ROBOT then set them off to create 

unique and 
colorful masterpieces. 

Holland Patent Elementary kicked off PARP 
and “One School, One Book” on November 
27th. This year we will be reading Wish by 
Barbara O’Connor. The kids counted down 
from 10 to officially mark the beginning of 

reading fun! After the countdown, the 
students enjoyed listening and reading along 
while Barbara O’Connor, the author herself, 
read the first few pages of the book to us! 

During PARP the students will decorate 
classroom doors, hang wishes in the hallways, 
and create a giant wish board for the front of 

school. Our PARP activities will end with a 
video conference with the author ~so much to 

look forward to! 


